
To whom it may concern,

I am a young and engaged member of the community who feels strongly about the 
development application to extend the outdoor seating area at Hugo’s Manly. I heard about 
and saw the proposed plan for this development on the weekend and felt compelled to write in 
and support it.

Owners of hospitality businesses have been affected by COVID-19 and I believe that we 
should be aiming to reinvigorate the eating and drinking restaurant.

I thoroughly enjoy visiting Hugo’s. It’s a quintessential Sydney experience. And I support this 
expansion development, which would allow many more community members to enjoy this 
experience.

I hope to see the Northern Beaches Council support this development by approving this 
application.

Thanks

Samantha Callender
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